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Mr. Otto X. Dobnick 
3171 - South 83 Street 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53219 

Dear Mr. Dobnick: 

Mr. J. E. Curry, former Chief of Police of the City 
of Dallas, is no longer with this department having 
retired March 11, 1966. 

The events and testimony surrounding the assassina-
tion of President Kennedy and the slaying of Lee 
Harvey Oswald were published in the Warren Commission 
Report. I would suggest that you obtain a copy of 
this report which sets forth all the facts on these 
two events. 

Very truly yours. 

Chas. Batchelor 
Chief of Police 
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